
Parks  

 Parks staff replaced the old rules and wash station signs in the front of the Dog park.  

 Parks continued painting the pipe fencing in Fishermans Park as well as repainting the lower 

pavilion.  

 Parks staff installed two dog waste stations at the Bob Bryant disc golf course at hole 11 & 17 

tee boxes. 

 Parks staff began pruning trees in Fishermans park and the ROW into the park on Willow St.  

 Parks continued pruning trees on Hwy 71 for vehicle clearance on the upper decks and bridge 

walls.  



 

 

 

 



Bob Bryant Disc Golf Course  

I went out and walked the holes in the woods at Bob Bryant. After looking at fairways and trails to each 

hole, there are some areas that have already wore down significantly and areas that are fairing just 

fine. I spoke with a gentlemen who plays there weekly and he feels that course wear is not bad yet. 

Areas where surface wear is severe are short segments in-between holes and at the tee boxes. Hole 

that are out in the open like 4,5, and 6 are fine with grass holding up well from the extra foot traffic. I 

believe the main contributor to grass wear is the lack of rain we have not received in the last few 

months along with the higher than average temperatures. These areas were also untouched for years 

and now are mowed bi-weekly, which is a dramatic change for this environment.  

 


